
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
LAFCO MEETING – AUGUST 4, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Local Agency 
Formation Commission (LAFCO) of Santa Clara County to be held on August 4, 2021 
has been CANCELLED by order of the LAFCO Vice Chairperson. 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on October 13, 2021. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Emmanuel Abello 
Commission Clerk 
July 22, 2021 
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